
UCHS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

December 18, 2018 

School News:  Attention all Spanish Club Members – We will have our December meeting tomorrow, Wednesday 

December 19th, in Señorita Worcester’s room right after school.  Come one, come all. 

Parents all textbook balance payments are now due.  Please pay before December 21.  

GUIDANCE NEWS: A new scholarship is available for students whose homes are serviced by Whitewater Valley 

REMC. The deadline is January 3rd. Applications can be picked up in the guidance office or completed online at 

www.wwvremc.com. 

 FFA NEWS:   

ATHLETIC NEWS:   Boys Basketball @ Batesville 6PM 
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